
 
 
Ref: 116/20   
 
 
4th February 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We have organised a bag pack at Tesco Extra, Mather Avenue on Saturday 29th February 2020.  The proceeds of what we raise 
will go towards school trips/6th Form Prom and The Walton Centre Charity. 

If your son/daughter is in our 6th Form they will receive hours towards their Citizenship Award and if your son is in lower school 
he will receive PARS points (30 points per hour).  All will receive postcards sent home for giving up their time.  He/she need to 
arrive in their own clothes and will be given a St Margaret’s Volunteering T shirt to wear on the day.  He/she will be supervised 
by St Margaret’s staff at all times. 

Students are to meet St Margaret’s staff at the check outs at the time they have selected. 

If your son/daughter would like to take part in this worthwhile activity please tick the time slot below indicating what time 
he/she can help with the bag pack. 

Time Tick box below 
when you can 
help 

10am – 12pm  

12pm – 3pm  

3pm – 5pm  

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact either of us via the emails below: 

Steve Jones  sjones@stmargaretsacademy.com 
Hazel Kinloch  hkinloch@stmargaretscademy.com 
 
Please sign and return the slip below to Mr Jones or Miss Kinloch on or before Friday 14th February 2020. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of our school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

S Jones      Miss Kinloch 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP TO: Mr Jones or Miss Kinloch –  Tesco Extra Bag Pack – Saturday 29th February 2020 

Student: _______________________________________    Form: _____________ 

I would like my son/daughter to attend the Charity Bag Pack on Saturday 29th February 2020. 

Signed:  ______________________________(parent/carer)    Date: ___________ 
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